
  

 
 
 
 
Greetings Class of 2016: 
  
Congratulations! The Concolor Yearbook staff would like to welcome you to your senior year of high school 
and tell you about a few procedures pertaining to senior portraits for the yearbook.   
  
It is our pleasure to introduce Leasures Designer Portraits as our official portrait studio. We contract 
with this studio because of their commitment to provide our seniors with affordable portraits, excellent 
customer service and the finest portrait quality in the Valley. Sitting for your yearbook portrait is FREE, so 

call now 480-786-4585 to schedule an appointment!  

Any photos not taken at Leasures Designer Portraits before August 30, 2015 may not be included in the 
yearbook.  Portrait packages will be available for ordering at reasonable purchase prices.  
  

We require that seniors dress in an appropriate manner.  Boys must wear a jacket, dress shirt and tie.  
Girls must wear a modest neckline with shoulders covered. It is our belief that school pride, and image 
are influenced by the general appearance of our students. If you are out of dress code, your photo will not 
be included in the yearbook.  Lastly, only the traditional yearbook pose can be used in the publication.  
Over the shoulder, sideways, or other poses will not appear. It is also important to note that we are unable 
to utilize senior portraits taken by other studios. Perry High School administration and the Concolor 
Yearbook Staff reserve the right to deny placement of senior photos in the yearbook if these guidelines are 
not met.   
  

Deadline for all seniors to be photographed is Saturday, August 30, 2015. 
  

Pumas, this is an exciting time!  Information regarding yearbook orders and senior ads will be available in 
July. Best wishes to you and the entire graduating class of 2016! 

  

Regards, 
  
  
  

  

Erika Stueber 
Yearbook Adviser 
Perry High School 
Stueber.erika@cusd80.com   
    
 
  

 

 


